
 Dear Kresson Families, 

 The Kresson Music Department is excited to invite you to our Fourth and Fifth Grade 
 Spring Concert! The concert will be held on the  Kresson  stage in the All Purpose Room 
 and will feature 4th and 5th grade vocal groups, followed by a performance by our band 
 and orchestra. 

 Mark your calendars! The concert will be held on  Thursday,  May 18th, 2023 at 7:00 
 pm at Kresson. All students who are performing should report to the school at 6:30 
 pm.  Please do not arrive earlier than 6:30 as the  doors will not be open until then. 
 Students should dress nicely, in their picture-day best. We look forward to seeing you at 
 our performance! 

 Sincerely, 

 The Kresson Music Department 
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